
Hello, 
 
I am submitting my written testimony regarding rent during the COVID 19 pandemic. 
 
During this time I have been either unable to work or only back to work part time and making less than 
half of what I normally do. 
 
During this time I have been on and off unemployment which doesn't fully cover my needs. 
 
As someone with physical limitations and a low income as it is I can not understand how the same 
amount of rent is expected during a time with such unstable income and unemployment skyrocketing. 
 
Evictions will only hurt the community and overload all of the already strained resources for the 
homeless and transitionary community who is already suffering greatly. 
 
We need leniency and forgiveness and compassion for our survival and the good of the state. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 

Nathalie Heizenrader 

 


